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Congratulations, 
Class of 2022!  

The Class of 2022 celebrated the culmination of their K-12 educational careers 
with family and friends in three inspiring commencement ceremonies held at the 
Brevard Music Center over the Memorial Day weekend.  Starting with Davidson 
River School on Thursday, May 26; Brevard High School on Friday, May 27; and 
ending with Rosman High School on Saturday, May 28, the graduations were an 
impressive tribute to the senior class and all they have achieved.  To view the live 
streamed ceremonies, please visit https://youtube.com/tcsnc.

https://youtube.com/tcsnc


TC Scholars & Memorable Educators 2022

Congratulations to the Transylvania County Scholars, Junior Marshals, and scholarship winners who were honored at 
the 39th Annual Transylvania County Schools Recognition Evening on May 19, 2022 (see attached for list of names).  
Congratulations also to the 39 individuals listed below who were named as Memorable Educators by members of the 
senior class:

Tyrea Allen John Hogan Katrina Ronneburger Heather Bibbee Andrew Jimeson Jackie Witherspoon

Amy Schoenacher Christy Bryson Hazel Ketchum Sarah Shawver  Candice Burchill

Meredith Licht Laura Smith Charles Burchill Andrew Lindsey Dan Sprinkle Katerina Canter

John McCarson Richard Stubbs Amanda Chapman Tamera Moman Erica Thompson

Christina Dodson Chris Owen Josh Tinsley Derrick Gardener Tracy Owen Matthew Tuckey

Elaine Goar Angela Patane Vincent Warren Dustin Haithcox Stephanie Ramsey

Jennifer Williams Adria Hardy Sarah Reid Devin Wilson Dan Harris Katherine Reinhart



2022 TC Scholars 



All-American D-Day Band
Congratulations to Rosman High School students Elijah Chapman, Esperanza Hernandez, and Elisabeth Qualls on 
being selected for the All-American D-Day Band.  These Rosman High School students will be part of a nationwide 
high school band of 125 members.  In June 2023, they will travel to Normandy and Paris, France, where they will 
perform the ceremonial music for the officially recognized commemoration and wreath-laying ceremonies at the 
Brittany and Normandy American cemeteries and memorials. They will also perform at the International Salute to 
Liberation event and D-Day Memorial Parade. 



Congratulations Coach Tyrea Allen

Coach Allen was named Coach of the Year for the Western Highlands Conference and a finalist for the Fred 
Goldsmith FCA Coach of the Year.  



Free Summer Lunch Program
Beginning the week of June 6, Transylvania County Schools will 
begin its Summer Lunch Program. This program will consist of five 
meal sites with varying dates and times of service throughout the 
summer.

Meals are free to all children of Transylvania County under the age 
of 18. Children do not have to qualify for free or reduced lunch to 
participate and do not have to attend TCS. We ask that you limit 
your visit to one meal site each day, but families may use any of the 
five sites..

Remember, no meal sites will be serving the week of July 4-8; 
service will resume on Monday, July 11. Please visit our School 
Nutrition website at https://bit.ly/TCSSummerLunch for contact and 
schedule information.

 

https://bit.ly/TCSSummerLunch


Thank you as always to the Transylvania County 
Sheriff’s Office and our SRO for tonight’s meeting.
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